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Secretary Gray Testifies in Support of Bills to  
Combat Business Fraud 

CHEYENNE, WY – On January 17th, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray spoke in favor 
of a number of bills originally requested by Secretary Gray, including House Bill 69, which will allow 
for administrative dissolution of business entities owned or controlled by foreign adversaries of the United 
States, such as China, North Korea, Cuba, and Iran, and other bills aimed at addressing business fraud in 
Wyoming.  

“These bills are pivotal to a key priority of our administration, which is to stop business fraud, 
and stop foreign adversaries.” 

Secretary Gray’s testimony on Senate File 55 can be found here. A video of Secretary Gray’s 
testimony in support of House Bill 69 can be found here. Secretary Gray’s testimony in support of 
HB0169 can be found here. 
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https://www.youtube.com/live/sQqG2aforFo?feature=shared&t=1967
https://www.youtube.com/live/DKRJX9ttyGo?feature=shared&t=5577

